LOL 234 Voeghtly
Page 1 of 1

[bookmark: _GoBack]City of Pittsburgh
Sewer Facilities Planning Module Questionnaire

PROJECT NAME: Light of Life ministries, Inc. 234 Voeghtly Street 

1) What was the previous permitted use for this property?
	The previously permitted use for this property was as a number of individual single-family residences prior to 1980. Since the construction of the interstate system for North Shore Expressway (I-279) and Veterans Bridge Interchange (I-579), the property has been vacant.
2) What is the proposed use for the property?
	The proposed use is to construct a single-three story institutional building. 
3) How is green stormwater mitigation being integrated into the proposed project?
The development will meet all requirements for the City of Pittsburgh as well as the Allegheny County Conservation District.  The development will minimize onsite impervious area with development of a single building to allow for landscaping areas around the building.  The low impact design for this development includes sufficient parking to meet zoning requirements, meeting the urban open space requirement provision, and utilizing the existing roadway right of way and sidewalk area for access.
4) Will the development result in a net positive or net negative change in stormwater flow?
Due to the impact of this development (<27,500 s.f. land disturbance and >5,000 s.f. impervious) there is a stormwater management requirement that is effectively being accomplished through retention/detention is an underground chamber system with infiltration.  Upon completion of the development the site will result in a net reduction of stormwater flow post-development from pre-development.  


